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Don't delay Oregon's Clean Truck standards! Companies are already making these 

changes due to market demand and standards in place in California and elsewhere. 

We are all impacted by air quality and cancer-causing emissions. The health of our 

citizens and of our environment demands that truck manufacturers take action now! 

Thank you, 

Celeste Baskett 

Portland resident, mother of two 


